
 

                                                                           11th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are delighted to be supporting Childline by taking  

part in the Kindness Challenge this October which will be                                                         

running all week starting from Monday 21st October 2024. 

By supporting the Kindness Challenge you’re  

helping to power Childline. Childline is there for  

all young people online, on the phone, anytime.  

On average, a child contacts Childline every 45 seconds. 

Our Kindness Challenge 

We’ll be spending a week creating more kindness in our school community by working 

through a list of kindness acts and completing various activities in the classroom.  

Fundraising  

The children in UNICEF will be holding a cake sale on Tuesday 22nd October in the school 

hall at 3.30pm, please see separate letter. The proceeds from this will be sent to the NSPCC.  

There is also an option for you to make an additional donation of £1 via SchoolMoney. 

It all adds up  

All the money we raise at St Michael’s First School will help keep children supported and 

safe. 

Thank you. 

Best wishes 

Mrs L Gardiner  

Key Stage 2 Class Teacher 


